From: Anne-Marie Sánchez

Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 12:41 PM **To:** Rifat Hussain; Shack, Pat < Pshack@london.ca **Subject:** Unable to keep commitment at DIAAC

Hi Rifat and Pat,

I want to apologize for not being able to consistent predict whether I can attend meetings. With my job change in the Spring has really affected my ability to commit to this advisory committee.

I think it might be best to resign so that I no longer affect quorum.

Please let me know if you prefer if I resign immediately or if for whatever reason, you would prefer if I stay until the new year.

I hate when i'm unable to meet my commitments and I apologize for any inconvenience I have caused.

Anne-Marie